
 

                                17.05.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
 
We would like to provide an update on the current situation at Centravis. 
 
This week, Ukrainian Transmission System Operator, NPC Ukrenergo introduced 
controlled emergency power outages in all regions of Ukraine. The reason for this is a 
significant shortage of electricity in the system as a result of Russian shelling and 
increased consumption due to the cold weather. Schedules of outages by region 
throughout the day have been drawn up. Residential consumers are also affected. 
 
Nevertheless Centravis as a strategic enterprise in Ukraine keeps consistent 
electricity supply that ensured by government including via dedicated reserve power 
line. Hence, Centravis' production facilities remain secure and are operating normally, 
with uninterrupted energy and water supplies.  
 

 Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 

 Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 

 Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 

 Logistics: Moving goods across borders is smooth, with no delays. 

 Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 

meet your demands efficiently. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

This week, the Centravis team met for a sales conference in Essen, Germany, to 
discuss current market situation and growth strategies. Our entire team is grateful for 
your continued trust and support, and we send you our warm regards. 
 

 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


